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From:
Sent:

To:
Subject:

Charlotte Wyatt <wyatt.charlotte@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 7:41 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
leverage change in the forex

To Whom It May Concern:
I want to urge you to keep the leverage as it currently is. Please do not reduce it.
effect the way I trade and most of the traders.

Thank you,
Charlotte Wyatt

It will greatly


